NYSCOPBA’s
11th Annual

Championship Golf Tournament

All proceeds will be donated to CPOF!

The purpose of the Correctional Peace Officers (CPO) Foundation, Inc. is to operate and maintain a general fund for the perpetuation of
the memory of those Correctional Peace Officers killed in the line of duty; to 5

provide for their spouses, children or other beneficiaries; and to promote and
project a positive image of the Corrections profession, both internally and to
the general public.

“Taking Care Of Our Own”

September 23, 2021 at 9:00 am

Fairways of Halfmoon Golf Course
17 Johnson Road ~ Mechanicville,

Registration: 7:30 am with a 9:00 am shotgun start, 4-man scramble format
Fee: $380 per team (18 holes of golf, golf cart, beverages, lunch and dinner)
All Entries Must Be Received by August 31 ~ First Come, First Served Basis

Make checks payable to “NYSCOPBA”
Mail to: Jim Miller, NYSCOPBA, 102 Hackett Blvd., Albany NY 12209

Questions: Contact Jim Miller at 518-469-0379 or jmiller@nyscopba.org **Limited to 36 Teams**

Please scan and email all forms to jmiller@nyscopba.org
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